
 
 
 

Addendum 2 
Solicitation 21-AA27 
Service Station Fuels 

 
This addendum serves to notify all bidders of the following changes to the solicitation 
documents: 
 
The day of the bid deadline was listed incorrectly in the original Invitation for Bid.  The correct 
bid deadline is TUESDAY, October 19, 2021.  The correction has been made to the bid package 
on the City web page. 
 
Please acknowledge receipt of this Addendum by initialing and dating Addendum 1 below the 
bid form on the invitation for bids. 
 
Posted: October 8, 2021 
 
 


